


 
4) LPR Update – Joseph Madison 

¶ We have added a new vehicle to the LPR fleet. We have picked up a third 
vehicle from Surplus. It is a 2005 Ford Ranger. This has saved us the 
expense of purchasing a new vehicle. We already have a system in place to 
outfit the vehicle with a LPR camera. All of the vehicles are in the process of 
getting safety lighting added because of the frequent stops in the deck. This 
will add another safety feature for our enforcement operations.  

 
5) Fall Permitting – D.J. Gilliland 

¶ We will start selling fall permits on April 22, 2019. We will use a staggered 
schedule based on student classification. Graduates and seniors will be able 
to purchase their permits first, then we will taper down to juniors, 
sophomores and freshman. We are sending targeted communication using 
our T2 software. The information will be sent directly to the student’s 
email to notify them which day they can begin to select their parking. We 
will also provide signage across campus.  

¶ We have made some changes to the selection options. In the past, we asked 
the students to select their parking for the fall semester and then it would 
roll over for spring and summer with a charge for each semester. We would 
manually process the renewal and the charge for the next semester. This 
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